
 

                                                                              

Information 
The foundation Hans Manneby Memorial Fund for Museum Development 
invites to the first Prize distribution and subsequent seminar in the Art 
Gallery at the Regional museum of Bohus, Uddevalla, Sweden, Tuesday  
November 10, 2009 at 3 p.m. 
 
Prize ceremony 
Presentation of the Memorial Fund by the Secretary of the Foundation, Ms Elisabet Olofsson 
Presentation of prize winner 2009 by the President of the Foundation Ms Anita Theorell 
Distribution of the International prize to Mr Paul Msemwa, Dar es Salaam, Tanzania, for his innovative 
work at museums in Tanzania, persistent search for growth through engagement in communities, 
locally and internationally, and his generous contribution to international museum networking. 
Piano-music by Ms Anita Larsson-Modin. 
 
Seminar: Ordinary people at the museums - why?  
Lecture by the prize winner Mr Paul Msemwa, Museum and House of Culture, Dar es Salaam, 
Tanzania ”International Engagement matters to all of us: Honouring Hans Manneby Legacy”. 

Commentaries by Ms Mikela Lundahl, Museion and Mr Johan Öberg, the Faculty of Fine, Applied and 
Performing Arts Faculty, Gothenburg University. The seminar is organised by the Foundation Hans 
Manneby’s Memorial Fund for Museum development in collaboration with Museion, Gothenburg 
University. Language: English. 
 
Prize winner  Mr Paul Msemwa from Tanzania can be contacted for interviews the 5th and 6th 
November in Stockholm, please contact Samp, Ms Elisabet Olofsson + 46 8 714 9115 or + 46 70 49 
52 913 or at Uddevalla the 10th November, please contact Ms Ingrid Uhlman + 46 522 656521 or + 
46 70 4011 111. 
 
The Board of the Foundation Hans Manneby’s Fund for Museum Development is composed by five 
members. President is Ms Anita Theorell, Stockholm, anita.theorell@comhem.se, Secretary is Ms 
Elisabet Olofsson, Stockholm, samp@samp.org, other members are Mr Henry Bredekamp, Iziko 
Museums of Cape Town, South-Africa, hbrdekamp@iziko.org.za, Ms Anita Larsson Modin, Västarvet, 
anita.larsson-modin@vgregion.se, and Ms Lena Millinger, Malmö, lemikki@yahoo.se. 
 
The Foundation was initiated in 2008 by Samp intercontinental museum network and Swedish 
ICOM (International Council of Museums). An international museum prize is distributed once a year 
composed by an amount of money, the amount is set yearly, and a diploma. The Prize is awarded to a 
person working in or with the museum sector and can come from or live in any country in the world, 
working in an innovative way and has inspired or been inspired by international and national 
collaboration. 
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